Muti sectoral stakeholder workshop on ‘Understanding the overlapping risks of climate change and urbanization: building a response to gendered well-being’

Dr Anika Haque (Environment and Geography) and Prof Helen Elsey (Health Sciences) are running an all-day workshop on ‘Understanding the overlapping risks of climate change and urbanization: building a response to gendered well-being’ at a city hotel in Dhaka on Tuesday, the 18th July, 2023.
The workshop is bringing together government, NGO and civil society officials, donors, practitioners and academicians representing environment, health, gender and development sector. 
The overall objective of this workshop is to initiate and facilitate the multi sectoral stakeholder dialogues on the overlapping risks of climate change and urbanization taking a gender (wellbeing) lens and promote the knowledge exchange across sectors and organizations. The workshop discussions and findings will also contribute to developing a new research proposal on the overlapping risks of climate change and urbanization specifically focusing on Urban Bangladesh and thereby initiate the process of addressing the overlapping risks in that context.
The workshop is part of the YESI Knowledge Exchange fellowship program funded by the University’s Environmental Sustainability at York (ESAY) initiative. The workshop is jointly organized by the International Centre for Climate Change and Development, ActionAid Bangladesh and ARK Foundation.


